FILED

January 26, 2007

JAN 2 9 2007

Mr. Mark Gordon, Chairman Wyoming Environmental Quality Council 122 W. 25th St. Herschler Bidg., Room 1714 Cheyenne, WY 82002

Terri A. Lorenzon, Director Environmental Quality Council

Regarding: Powder River Basin Resource Council Petition to Environmental Quality Council

Dear Mr. Gordon

Please reject the above mentioned petition. As stated it would severely limit coal bod natural gas production not only in the Powder River Basin, but in the rest of the state as well.

I work for CBM Associates, Inc. as a permit writer and having coal bed natural gas production severely curtailed could mean loss of my job and other jobs in my company and the companies that produce the natural gas.

Thank you for your time.

Kevin Anders

4501 Rocky Point Drive Gillette, WY 82718

mi au

307-682-4339